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We are very impressed with how teachers and students are constantly adapting to a new 

school life during COVID-19 times! At Skooler we are rooting for you and are here to help 

and assist along the way. Skooler’s learning tools are designed with many features that 

support the needs of both students and teachers to engage successfully in a distance 

learning program and we have included some news that we hope will be helpful for you. 

We have launched our spring release with 

exciting news, updates and new editions. 

See our release letter here:  

https://skooler.com/may-release-notes/ 

Would you like online training? 

We customize courses based on your needs. 

Please contact our global training manager at 

eva@skooler.com for more information. 

Have you read our latest blog? 

It’s about Skooler simplifying how teachers connect 

with students in the age of remote learning. 

https://bit.ly/2Aspv9c 
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 Want to know more? Contact us at post@skooler.com 

Get more insight into amazing tools to organize 

school work and share information with parents! 

Please feel free to share this link with others who 

might be interested. Contact eva@skooler.com or 

dl@skooler.com for more information! 

Wednesday, June 10th at 10am EST, 15:00UTC 

Join webinar here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It is easy to create report cards if you have been using Skooler assignments, evaluations, grade book and ILP/PLP tools! 

 

.  

For tips and tricks, please follow us @skooleredu 
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